
 

CHERRY VALLEY TOWNSHIP 

ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 

MARCH 25, 2025 

 

The Budget Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm, by Supervisor Robert Shepler. 

Present: Supervisor Robert Shepler, Treasurer Lori Jeffery, Clerk Debra Chromy-Smith, Trustee 
Connie Avery, Trustee Vicky Sherman. 

Pledge 

Budget documents were given to all Board Members, and copies were available to the audience 
for review.   

Proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 was review in detail along with estimated 
revenue.  The Tax Account was also review for monies collected from the Special Assessment as 
well as administration fee, lights.  

A motion was made to accept the budget for the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 for the amount of 
$149,225.00 by Supervisor Robert and seconded by Trustee Connie. Motion carried. 

There being no further business a motion by Treasurer Lori and seconded by Trustee Vicky to 
adjourn the budget meeting at 6:43pm.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Debra Chromy-Smith, Clerk 


